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Artisan Market 

Following on from our discussions at the last meeting about the Artisan Market, we have 

had some very good news.  We have met with CCDC who have agreed to pass control of the 

Market Charter to us to manage. They are aware of negative PR with Rugeley and the 

viewpoint that Cannock seems to benefit from everything, and feel that this is something 

which would work better if it is managed by us. 

The market licensee is not renewing his contract as you are aware, and the stipulations of 

the ‘Right to hold a market in Rugeley’ stipulates that there must be a Market on a Thursday 

in Market Square. 

We have been in touch with a company called Bescot Promotions who we briefly mentioned 

at the last meeting, to discuss the option of them taking on the Thursday market, but to also 

take on responsibility for the Artisan Market on the first Saturday of each month. 

Bescot come with glowing references and an excellent track record. 

We have a meeting on 7/7/23 to discuss the finer details of this arrangement, but we have 

verbally agreed the following: 

 Bescot will source traders, administrate and manage the Thursday general market in 

Market Square with a view to growing it and raising its profile. This will not be able to 

commence until the end of August, however due to them taking on 2 additional 

markets over the next few weeks. 

 As part of that agreement, they will manage the Artisan Market – but retain the 

current cost to traders, and follow our rules that no more than 2/3 stalls are present 

who sell similar products, but they will prioritise our regular traders on that day, and 

add to their number from their vast database of traders. 

 Should they find that the Saturday Market is successful, they will also look at the 

possibility of holding regular general markets on a Saturday also. 

 They will trial the Artisan Market for us on Saturday 5th August. 

 We will verbally update any further details from our meeting  

 

Promotion 

We will need to have revised Artisan Market banners produced to promote the new location 

of the Artisan Market – but suggest we also have some banners made to promote the 

general Market on a Thursday. 

Councillors to discuss available budge for promotional activity 

 



Crime Rates 

 

Cllr Cooney has shared with us some disturbing data on the increase of Crime rates in 

the Rugeley which we feel we should share.  There is a significant increase in the 

number of anti-social behaviour posts on social media also. 

 

 

 

Councillors to discuss impact of crime and what we can do as a council to attempt to 

minimise anti-social behaviour in our town. 

 

 



Business Survey 

I am in the process of preparing a Business Survey for all retailers in Rugeley Town Centre.  

With a view to setting up a ‘Town Team’, I will be inviting members of the retail community 

to join a proactive, positive group to share ideas, best practise and look at other successful 

high street campaigns, that we can trial here. 

For information 

 

AOB 

Any other updates will be shared verbally. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


